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Planning and Urban DevelopmentInspection Setvices 
Joseph E. Gray Jr. Samuel P. Hoffses 

DirectorChief 

CITY OF PORTLAND 

September 16, 1992 

William & Elizabeth Dale, Jr.
 
40 Salem St
 
Portland, ME 04102
 

89 Salem St
 
CBL #: 057-H-008
 

DU: 3
 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Dale, 

The Housing Inspections Division of the Department of Planning and Urban 
Development has recently completed an overall inspection of the above 
referred property. 

Congratulations are extended to you for the general condition of your 
property which was found to meet the standards established by the City's 
Housing Code. 

Good maintenance is the best way to protect the value of your property and 
neighborhood. 

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you. 

Sincerely, 

/ /, //J. 
! ~~ 

Kathy Lowe
 
Code Enforcement Officer
 

389 Congress Street . Portland, Maine 04101 . (207) 874-8704 



City of Portland, Maine
 
Memorandum
 

To: Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator 

From: Mary P. Davis, L~an Officer -J}:kufL 
Subject: Verification of Legal Number OfUllits 

Date: 

C-B-L- Number: 57 - H - 'i) 

We have received an application for housing assistance for the property located at: 

ssc-\ ~Y\ 5\"­

The applicant's name is:}c:rd\G\.. \\\c.·W 

tllMl1J1JG\ (rL{.ntQA ~ jJ{ef0 m N~ D(~k 
In completing the application the applicant has indicated that the number of units currently in use 
at this property is -3--=J-­

Please verify that the ~nits are legal under the current C"-de. ;/ T" 

Yes, the number of units are legal. r ~ vVU7 V \ 
No, the number of units do not coincide with City records or the 
Land Use Code. According to City records the legal number of 
units for this property is _ 

The property is a single family dwelling. 


